
Advance Notice 
March 23, 2016 
 
 
School Start Times – Board 
 
 
Action to be taken: Discussion followed by possible action to set 

meetings 
 
 
On March 1st Superintendent Thiele wrote a letter to the Issaquah School District 
Community explaining his rationale for delaying any change to school start times 
until the 2017-18 school year.  Link to Superintendent Thiele’s Letter 
 
The Board will discuss school start times with possible action to set meetings. 
 
 
            

https://t.e2ma.net/webview/8c0hr/e1edc99a302fe100b2e3af1e83839850

